
Year 1 Newsletter 
                            Summer Term  

Welcome back! 

We hope you have all enjoyed your Easter break and are ready for our final, fantastic term ahead. We 

can’t wait to spend the summer term with you, continuing to learn and develop knowledge and to get you 

ready for moving into Year 2! We have got lots of exciting things coming up this term, we can’t wait!!  

Mrs Bellerby and Mrs Lowndes 

PE is on Tuesdays 
On Tuesdays, children should arrive to school 

wearing their PE kit. PE kit should be a plain white 

or plain team colour top (ask us if you’re unsure 

what team your child is in), plain jogging bottoms or 

shorts and sensible trainers. 

Please can we have no jewellery worn on PE days – 

we are not permitted to take earrings out or cover 

them with plasters. All earrings must be removed 

prior the lesson. 

Don’t forget to label your jumper, coats and water 

bottles in case they decide to wander off!  

Important: Water bottles need to be washed and 

bought back into school filled up every day 

especially as we get into the warmer weather 

months.  

Reading is every day! 

Reading is a part of our every day 

timetable and all children will need to have their reading books 

in school with them every day. Inside your child’s reading book 

you will find some top tips for you to use with your child to get 

the most out of their reading at home.  Please make sure this 

comes back into school with their reading book ready for 

someone else to use when it is their turn for that book. 

Homework 
For homework each week your child should -  

• Complete the maths task. 

• Make 3 progressions on Maths whizz 

• Practise their spellings which are tested every Friday.  

Homework is sent home every Thursday 

It is due back the following Wednesday.   

What will we be learning about? 
In Art with will become sculpture artists and design using clay. In Design and Technology, we will become chefs and make 

our fruit salads! In Geography we will be learning all about the weather in the UK – this will build on our previous 

knowledge where we learnt all the countries and capital cities in the UK! In Science we will be recapping our ‘seasons’ 

knowledge, and will continue our learning about ‘animals including humans’ – focusing on the humans this time and our 

senses. In History, we will be learning about explorers such as Christopher Columbus and Captain James Cook! We are 

particularly looking forward to learning about our new King as his coronation takes place soon – we have lots of exciting 

activities planned to mark this special event!  

 

This term we will also be prepping and practising for our class assembly so keep your eyes peeled for a 

very special invite to this soon!! ☺ 
If you have any questions, or need any help please feel free to email Mrs Lowndes and Mrs Bellerby 

r.bellerby@crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk 

s.lowndes@crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk  
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